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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
It has been wonderful to welcome the pupils back to school this week.  I would like to express 
how proud I am of every pupil and how well they have settled back into the routines.  There 
has been a fantastic buzz of learning throughout the classrooms and the pupils have been 
producing some brilliant pieces of work.  Seeing them safely socialising in their bubbles has 
been wonderful to see.   
 
School Vision and Values  
This week we have been discussing our school vision and values and the children have really 
liked seeing our new mural in the school hall.  A massive thank you to the FFFG who funded 
this project and Mr Stroud for his very talented work.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The values the pupils are working towards this term are: 
 

 Respect 
 Courage 

  
Due to the limited amount of time this term to work towards these they will also be awarded 
during the summer term.  Pupils who gain all six values awards will be awarded the Coates 
Citizen Award.   
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Homeschool Agreement  
At Coates we aim to promote a warm, secure and happy environment, which is caring and 
supportive to; our pupils, our staff, parents, governors and to members of our wider 
community with whom we come into contact. This can be done most effectively when all 
staff, parents and children understand their responsibilities and work together towards the 
same goals, as detailed in our home school agreement. 
 
I have attached a copy of the Homeschool Agreement as a reminder to all families of the 
expectations of staff, parents and children.   
 
Hundreds of reasons why we love our school.  
An enormous thank you to all the families who contributed to the display.  The pupils will 
have the opportunity over the next few weeks to add additional hearts.  If you would like to 
contribute a family message please email one or more reasons to the school office.   It has 
been amazing to read the comments which the children and families have written.   
 
Packed lunches.  
Can I please remind all families that we are a nut free school and pack lunches must not 
contain any items which contain nuts. 
 
Forest Schools. 
The pupils in reception and preschool have been very busy this term completing forest school 
activities.   
 

 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for the amazing support you have provided 
the school and your children this term.   
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.   
 
Kind regards  
 

 
 
Mrs. Lindsey Boucher 
Head Teacher 



 


